
Notice of William Lindsay demise 
Dec 05, 2013 
 

 

Bill Lindsay passed away, Monday December 2, 2013  Bill was the Town Chairman of 
Sherman from December, 1998 until April, 2005. He was also a town supervisor prior to that. 
There will be a memorial address and luncheon at the Town of Sherman, Town hall on December 
12, 2013 at 11:00 a.m. If you wish to offer condolences to his widow, Nola Lindsay and family be 
sure to drop by. You can also send a card to Nola and family at 3930 W Stone Lake Road - Park 
Falls, WI 54552. 

 


